
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Hill View Barn, Downdale Road, Staintondale NYM/2018/0368/FL
Date: 12 June 2018 10:17:43

FAO Helen Saunders
 
Hill View Barn, Downdale Road, Staintondale – Construction of dwelling - NYM/2018/0368/FL
 

I refer to your e-mail of the 8th June 2018 regarding the above.  I hereby confirm that I have no
objections on environmental health or housing grounds.
 
Thanks
 
Stephen Reynolds DipAc, DipEH, BSc, DMS, MSc(ENG), MCIEH, CEnvH, CMIWM

Residential Regulation Manager
Scarborough Borough Council
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